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FEDERAL SERVICE 

FOR VETERINARY AND PHYTOSANITARY SURVEILLANCE 

 

Moscow, 25 November 2014 

FS-EN-8/23152 

 

Mr. Bernard Van Goethem 

Director 

Directorate G – Veterinary and International Affairs 

Directorate General for Health and Consumer Protection 

European Commission 

 

 

Dear Mr. Van Goethem, 

 

The Federal Service for Veterinary and Phytosanitary Surveillance presents its compliments to the 

Directorate General for Health and Consumer Protection of the European Commission (DG 

SANCO) and, in addition to the letter of 20.10.2014 FS-AS-7/20221 concerning the introduction 

of restrictions on supplies of by-products from the EU Member States to the Russian Federation, 

would like to inform you that as of 25 November 2014 the restrictions cover by-products and fat 

used for food purposes in line with the Goods Nomenclature of External Economic Activities 

Group 1602. 

 

Please, accept the assurances of my high consideration. 

 

 

 

Deputy Head       E.A.Nepoklonov 

 


